
 

 

JANUARY 27, 2021                     for more information, phone the Superintendent of Schools, 643-6002 

 SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

 

The Peru CSD Board of Education will hold a special meeting on Thursday, January 28, 
2021 at 7:30 AM.  At this time, the sole purpose of the meeting is to discuss hybrid and fully 
remote instructional models.  Due to current COVID-19 conditions, the meeting will be held 
remotely via Google Meet.  The public may view the meeting live at meet.google.com/uuk-
dhzq-onp.  The meeting will also be recorded and will be available on the District's website 
at www.perucsd.org.   
 
An agenda will be available on the District's website. 

 

 

http://www.perucsd.org/

